
 Hatch Egg Hatch 8/3/2021 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
      
Communication and 
Language/literacy 

Enjoy the story 
“Hatch Egg Hatch 
read by Mrs Seddon 
Today we will read the 
beginning and middle 
of the story, 
What was the 
problem in the story? 
What things did 
mummy hen try to do to 
hatch her egg? 
Can you say in a 
sentence 
eg”Mummy hen  rocked 
her cradle” 
Mummy hen rocked her 
egg gently”How do 
you think the story 
might end? 
 
 

Can you remember 
what happened in the 
beginning and middle 
of the story? 
Can you think of 
something else mummy 
hen could try? 
 
Today we will read the 
end of the story, 
Enjoy the end of the 
story read by Mrs 
Seddon 
Did you enjoy the 
happy ending? 
Draw your favourite 
part of the story/make 
a painting/collage. 

Can you retell  the 
story? 
 
Talk about how mummy 
hen felt throughout the 
story 
Sad,upset,tired,angry 
,desperate,confused 
.excited,proud 
 
 
Can you make a 
storyboard /map for 
the beginning,middle 
and end of the story. 
 
 

Draw a baby chick 
popping out of the 
egg. 
 
Draw a speech/talk 
bubble and make 
marks for writing to 
show the words of the 
baby. 
 
Baby chick is soft and 
feathery. Can you look 
around your home for 
items that are soft and 
fluffy. 

Watch baby chicks 
hatching 

click link below 

Baby Chicks 
Hatching - 
YouTube 

Talk about  what you 
can see. 

Can you find out what 
other animals come 
from eggs?You might 
like to draw these on a 
cut out egg page. 

Mathematics 
On Monday and 
Tuesday  we are 
going to focus on 
writing 
numbers/making 
marks to represent 
/show sets. 
Like mark making 
children will be at 
different stages of 
representing numbers. 
 

Numbers 1 and 2 
 
Mummy hen laid 
1egg.Can you draw 1 
eggs and write the 
number 1 
Mummy hen laid 2 
eggs.Can you draw 2 
eggs and write the 
number 2. 
 
Enjoy numberjacks 
Numberjacks  All of 
One's Missions - 
YouTube 
 

Number 3 
Mummy hen laid 3 
eggs.Can you draw 3 
eggs and write the 
number 3  
 
If 1 egg hatches how 
many eggs will be left? 
 
 
NUMBERJACKS | All 
About 3 - YouTube 
 

It took 3 whole days to 
hatch the egg.I wonder 
who could sit still for 
such a long time? 
Can you find 
opportunities during 
the day to use the 
vocab of time? 
 
morning,afternoon 
,night time 
What happens at 
different times of the 
day. 
 

Can you find 
opportunities during 
the day to use the 
vocab of time? 
 
breakfast time 
lunchtime 
dinner/tea time 
 
 
Look at the clock.What 
numbers can you see? 
How many hands does 
the clock have? 
 

Can you find 
opportunities during 
the day to use the 
vocab of time? 
, 
today,tomorrow, 
 yesterday 
 
today we are……. 
yesterday we….. 
tomorrow we….. 
 
Dance for 1 minute 
Balance on 1 leg for 10 
seconds 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FiPlGp9tpK0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FiPlGp9tpK0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FiPlGp9tpK0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oXm6RhaM6mc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oXm6RhaM6mc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oXm6RhaM6mc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ln-hkwNdgtg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ln-hkwNdgtg


Phonics 
Phase 1 
Show awareness of 
rhyme and alliteration 

Enjoy rhyme time.Now 
children should be 
familiar with lots of 
rhymes. 
 
click link 
TRADITIONAL 
NURSERY RHYMES | 
Compilation ... - 
YouTube 

Enjoy rhyme time.Sing 
rhyme and get words 
wrong for children to 
spot and correct 
Jack and Jill went up 
the road. 
Find opportunities 
during the day to make 
up rhymes. 
I like rice. It's very nice. 
I like jelly; it wobbles in 
my belly. 
 

Have fun making up the 
same sound sentences 
about family or friends. 
 
The alligator ate 
Adam’s apple. 
Mummy saw a monkey 
on the moon. 
Daddy danced with a 
dinosaur. 
 
(Adult say and child 
repeat.Stress initial 
sound.) 

 
What does their name 
begin with what items 
have the same sound 
Eg Darcie 
...dinosaur,dog,dolphin,
daisy, doughnut. 
 
Oscar 
….orange,octopus, 

Play I went to market. 
Today's sound is t 
 
Practise some words 
beginning with t 
teabags.tomatoes,tiger 
bread,turnips,teacakes 
 
 
I went to market and I 
bought………….. 

Outdoor/Physical 
development/PSED/ 
Understanding the 
world 

LOOK out on tapestry 
for photos/videos of our 
changing 
caterpillars.Talk about 
the changes/their 
size/how they are 
moving./are they 
changing into a 
cocoon? 

Are you ready for a 5 
minute running 
challenge?Mark 2 spots 
in the garden .How 
many runs can you do 
from A to B? 

Are you ready for a 5 
minute challenge? 
1 minute stretches 
1 minute run on spot 
1 minute jumping on 
spot 
1 minute jogging 
around garden/room 
1 minute marching on 
the spot. 

PSED:Are you ready to 
relax?Enjoy a relaxing 
yoga session 
 
Spot the Spider | A 
Cosmic Kids Yoga 
Adventure (app 
preview ... 

Go on a minibeast hunt 
in the garden/Croxteth 
Park/.LOOK under 
stones/twigs/leaves 
.Any signs of 
caterpillars leaving 
holes in leaves? 
 

RE/PSED We have been learning 
how beans might grow 
and caterpillars. 
Think how you have 
grown from a baby. 
 
 
What things can you do 
now that you couldn’t 
do as a baby? 
Perhaps you could look 
at some photos 
together to see how 
you have grown and 
share memories. 
 

We gather together in 
mass to celebrate 
with our church 
family. 
 
Make a poster with the 
words  
 
We are welcome in 
God’s house. 
 
Draw your family and 
friends. 

We gather together in 
church to celebrate 
how we can be kind 
like Jesus. 
How can we grow in 
love this Lent? 
 
share,take turns,be 
kind,help at home,say 
nice words. 
 
 
Celebrate your kind 
deeds today.. 

We gather together to 
share a special meal 
of bread and wine  

 
How does it feel when 
you gather to share a 
special meal? 

Remember our 
RAINBOW challenge? 
 
Can you do 15 minutes 
of physical activity? 
 
Feel your heartbeat 
before and after. 
Talk about how we can 
be healthy to help us 
grow. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uMObuSoidGo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uMObuSoidGo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uMObuSoidGo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uMObuSoidGo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z4ZUPW6EbQU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z4ZUPW6EbQU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z4ZUPW6EbQU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z4ZUPW6EbQU


 

 

All of the above activities to be shared as home learning opportunities (not including Sports Sessions or PSHE/Circle Time/ Jigsaw/ Music). 

 

 

Can you make a 
stained glass 
window? 


